
JULT has signed agreements with two different snowmobile clubs for use of the trail that crosses 

Kikas Valley Farm.  This year we are not going to renew our contract for plowing the parking 

area at Kikas because we don’t believe it is getting sufficient use to merit the contract.  We will 

revisit this decision if people request a plowed parking area. 

 

In other land stewardship news, we are about to commence some limited logging at Wolfrun 

Natural Area.  We hope to do a few patch cuts and would love to have volunteers to help us with 

the job.  A tree stand has been erected illegally on the Gateway property and we intend to contact 

the game warden to have action taken.  A local archaeologist has offered to put the Gateway 

Cairns on the Vermont Historic Register. 

 


